
 
 
 

Notice of Hearing 
 
 

 
March 23, 2015 Ref. 2015-H-102 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing in March 2015 to 
consider an application from Canadian Light Source Incorporated (CLSI) for a change of 
address for its particle accelerator operating licence and to allow the processing of 
nuclear substances at its facility. CLSI is located in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan.  
 
CLSI operates a Class IB synchrotron facility located on the University of Saskatchewan 
campus, and has recently constructed a nuclear substance laboratory for the processing of 
unsealed nuclear substances. This activity is not covered by CLSI’s current licence and, 
although the proposed activities are low-risk, an amendment to this licence requires 
authorization from the Commission. 
 
The Commission has determined that a public hearing is not necessary to consider this 
request from CLSI. The requested changes are administrative in nature and do not raise 
matters related to health, safety or environmental protection that would warrant being 
considered in the context of a public hearing. The hearing will be conducted by way of 
written submissions from CNSC staff and CLSI.  
  
Following the deliberations in a closed session and decision of the Commission on this 
matter, a record of proceedings, including reasons for decision, will be published on the 
CNSC website and made available to the public. 
  
The hearing submissions are not available on the CNSC website and must be requested 
through the Secretariat at the address below: 
 
c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 
 
 
 
 


